
Parish Email · Our parish makes it easy to stay in 
touch through our regular e-communications. 
These include 5 different categories: general 
announcements, bible study, weekly updates, 
youth & family news, and the Cornerstone 
monthly newsletter. By signing up for our 
communications, you can specify which kinds of 
email you would like to receive. To sign up, visit 
our website at www.stpaulshk.org/
communications and select what you would like 
to receive. You can unsubscribe or change 
preferences at any time. Contact the church 
office for more info. 

Next Week’s Lessons · Acts 10:44-48; Psalm 98; 1 
John 5:1-12; John 15:9-17


OFFERINGS / DONATIONS 

We continue to rely on your donations to further 
the work of our parish and help serve our 
community. Please visit our website at       
https://stpaulshk.org/give for important details 
on how to donate through Church Envelopes, 
Monthly Pre-Authorized Withdrawal, E-Transfer, 
Canada Helps, or: 

INTERCESSIONS 

SUNDAY, APRIL 28, 2024 

In our Diocese we pray for · 

† The Rt. Rev. Shane Parker - Bishop of Ottawa 
† Linda our Primate & Anne our Metropolitan 
† Staff at Ascension House 
† St. Barnabas, Deep River 
† Members of the Licensed Lay Readers' 

Association and their warden, The Reverend 
Canon Bob Albert 

In Kanata we pray for · 

† Catch The Fire 
† St. Mina & St. Karas Coptic Church 
† Ottawa Mandarin Wesleyan Church 
† Pathway Church 

We pray for the ministry of St. Paul’s Church · 

† The people of St. Paul’s 
† St. Paul’s Clergy & Staff: Stephen, Bill, David, 

Darlene, Basile, Trisha & their families 
† All Ministry Leaders 
† Cursillo Parish Rep - Diane Brown 
† Sunday School Team 
† Music Ministry 

Your prayers are requested for ·  

Mig, Katie, Dennis, Alan, Mark, Sue, & Jonathon 

You can email “Your prayers are requested for” 
names to bulletin@stpaulshk.org

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Our next Parables & Pints will be on Wednesday, 
May 8th @ 7:30 pm at the Royal Oak on March 
Road. The topic is: Mothers and Sons. 

Orthodox Easter takes place next Sunday. So, our 
Coptic brothers and sisters will be observing Holy 
Week this week, and celebrating Easter on 
Sunday. Please remember them, and the 
Orthodox churches around the world, in your 
prayers this week. 

Memorial Prayers · Please join us next Sunday 
May 5th at 12:30 (in person/online), following the 
11am service, for our memorial prayer service. This 
brief service lets us remember those recently 
passed away, and commit them to God's 
keeping. 

Accountants Wanted! · Our diocese is looking for 
people with accounting experience to serve on 
the diocesan audit committee. The committee 
meets only twice each year, and is responsible for 
reviewing diocesan accounts semi-annually. If 
this might interest you, please email Fr. Stephen. 

Parish Roll · The roll is the church's official 
"contact list", noting the information for our 
regular attenders. It is never divulged to others, 
and isn't used for spam. Instead, it allows us to 
keep in touch with people when they are ill, or if 
we need to contact them for other pastoral 
reasons. If you would like to be on our roll, please 
contact the church office. 

Bible Study · Our parish celebrates a weekly bible 
study on Wednesdays at 10am. It takes place over 
zoom, and takes about 1 hour. To join us, visit 
www.us06web.zoom.us/join and use meeting ID 
844 5146 4405 & Passcode 918660. Please contact 
the church office if you need help signing on.

Donate to 
Saint Paul’s  
Anglican Church via  
PayPal Giving Fund


